

## Provider Newsflash



A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

## Midwifery Care Experience Survey Medicaid

The Health Care Authority (HCA) hopes to increase access to midwifery care for Apple Health clients across Washington. To achieve this objective, the HCA's learning collaborative has designed a client-directed survey. This survey is designed to collect feedback on how members are currently learning about midwifery services. The HCA and Managed Care Organizations (MCOs) are requesting providers to encourage their patients to complete this survey.

Members can use their cell phone camera to scan the below QR code to get started on the Survey. The client survey via the QR code will be activate until <u>July 15<sup>th</sup>, 2024</u>. There will be a random drawing and give away for four \$50 Amazon gift cards to those who participate in the survey and have provided their email address.

## Survey:

